
HAC Comments on Proposed Changes to the 2016 ACS 
Concerning the Flush Toilet Section of the Plumbing Facilities 
Question - OMB Control Number: 0607-0810, 80 FR 30655 

Dear U.S. Department of Commerce/U.S. Census Bureau/Office of Management
and Budget:

Attached please find the Housing Assistance Council's (HAC's) comments on
the U.S. Department of Commerce's proposed changes to the 2016 American
Community Survey (ACS) content concerning the flush toilet section of the
plumbing facilities question. [OMB Control Number: 0607-0810. 80 FR 30655 –
Document Number: 2015-13061].

HAC is pleased to have this opportunity to provide comments on the proposed
changes in 2016 American Community Survey (ACS). Please do not hesitate to
contact me if you need additional information or clarification of our
comments.

Thank you,

(See attached file: HAC_ACS_Plumbing_Toilet_Comments_0607-0810_6_26_15.pdf)
Lance George
Director of Research & Information

Housing Assistance Council
1025 Vermont Ave., NW
Suite 606
Washington DC 20005
(202) 842-8600
lance@ruralhome.org

lance@ruralhome.org
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